From:Liam Porter

Sent:Thu, 8 Feb 2024 13:59:42 +0000

To:Planning

Subject:Re: NFDC 24/10031 4 BUCKLAND MANOR NEW COTTAGES, SWAY ROAD, LYMINGTON
SO41 8NN

Dear Julie,

Thank you for your letter.
I have calculated the current garage volume to be 36.91 cubic meters.

The new garage would fall into permitted development as it won’t be above 2.5m tall.
Hopefully this makes life simpler for you!

Kind regards

Liam Porter

On 8 Feb 2024, at 12:50, planning(@nfdc.gov.uk wrote:

5Iease find letter attached regarding the above application.

Regards,

New Forest District Council Planning Department
Tel: 023 8028 5345 Option 1

planning@nfdc.gov.uk
www.newforest.gov.uk
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